From: Jenny Watson

To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: License application 171-176 Aldersgate St
Date: 20 April 2022 21:39:34

[ THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL |
I would like to add to my previous email in relation to the license application at the above
address.

I understand that in fact the application is for both on and off sales including the
consumption of alcohol on the premises, 24 hours a day 7 days a week (see p 15 of the
application). This is totally inappropriate in a residential environment and is likely to lead
to greater street noise and potential anti-social behaviour in the Barbican estate if people
are drinking at the venue through the night.

Again I would like to object on the grounds of public nuisance given the disruption that is
likely to be caused.

I am a resident in Mountjoy House, facing Aldersgate Street and likely to be affected by
any noise and disruption.

Please would you let me know if there is anything else that you need from me in order to
ensure this objection is lodged.

Thanks

Jenny Watson CBE






